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FBDEML CONSISTENCY REVIEW NOTICE 

The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management (CZM) Office is review~ng the proposaIs listed be lo^ tbr 
consistency with its enforceable program policies. Project proponents have tiled a statement and acconrpanying 
information with the CZM Office certifying that their proposal is consistent with these pnlicirs. This information is 
available for public insprction at the CZM Office. Written conlments may be submitted to the CZM Oftice within 
twenty-one days of the publication date of this E n v i ~ o ~ ~ m r r i t i i l  or as otherwise noted b e l o ~ .  To submit M f ~ ~ ~ i l o r ,  
comnellts electronically, send an e-mail to Robert.Boeri@Qstate.ma.us. 

Anyone having technical questions regarding a particular project should contaci the r e v i e ~ e r  lisicd at the end of 
each notice below. Anyone having questions legaxding the public cornnlrnt process, or having comments on any 
project listed below should contact: 

Roberr L. Doeri, Acting Project Review Coordinator 

Massachusetts Officr of Coastal Zone Management 

251 Causrway Street, Suite 800 

Boston, MA 02 113 

617-626-1050 


............................................................................................................................................ 


The U.S. Coast Guard is proposing to renew the NPDES permit #MA0090590 to discharge 
from a facility located at U.S. Coast Guard Station Menemsha in Chilmark. Contact Todd 
Callaghan 617-626-1233. 

The U.S. Coast Guard is proposing to renew the NPDES permit #MA0090492 to discharge 
frorn a facility located at Light Station Eastern Point in Gloucester. Contact Todd Callaghan 
617-626-1233. 
..................................................................................................................... 


The U.S. Coast Guard is proposing to renew the NPDES permit #MA0090433 to discharge 
from a facility located at Little Brewster Island in Hull. Contact Todd Callaghan 617-626-1233. 

The U.S. Department of CommerceINOAA is proposing to renew the NPDES permit 
#MA0090531 to discharge from a facility located at Stellwagen Bank National Marine Sanctuary 
in Scituate. Contact Todd Callaghan 6 17-626-1233. 

The Division of Fisheries and Wildlife 1s proposing to renew the NPDES permit #MA01 10027 
to discharge from a facility located at Sandwlch State Fish Hatchery. Contact Todd Callaghan 
617-626-1233. 

The Woods Hole Oceanographic lnstitution is proposing to renew the NPDES permit 
#MA0005916 to discharge from a facility located at WHO1 Env~ronmental Systems Laboratory. 
Contact Todd CaIlaghan 617-676-1233. 
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